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Dear Parishioner,

| am writing to advise you that the final footpaths walk of 2024 will be held this
Saturday 19th October, starting at 10:00am at the Village Hall.

The usual bacon cob and hot drinks will be provided to those hardy souls who
complete the course!

This year’s bulbs provided by the Ladies Group will also be available for
planting, so for those who would rather not do the walk, why not plant some
bulbs instead to give the Village a spring buzz!

Kind regards,

Peter Bambury
Clerk to Boylestone Parish Council



